
Bowles - DNR, Brock <brock.bowles@state.co.us>

Re: Extension
1 message

Bowles - DNR, Brock <brock.bowles@state.co.us> Wed, Dec 11, 2019 at 12:14 PM
To: Robert Frick <rfrick@co.washington.co.us>

Robert,
The decision date for Permit M-2019-049 has been extended to Jan 13, 2020.
Brock

On Tue, Dec 10, 2019 at 3:57 PM Robert Frick <rfrick@co.washington.co.us> wrote:
Can we extend it to Jan 13th, 2020. That's just a little more than a month away. We should be done by then, I would  think.

On Tue, Dec 10, 2019 at 3:45 PM Bowles - DNR, Brock <brock.bowles@state.co.us> wrote:
Yes that is a good idea.  Send an email requesting a specific date you want it extended to.  You may want to extend to sometime in January.  We can
always approve sooner but this gives us enough time because things slow down around the holidays

On Tue, Dec 10, 2019 at 3:29 PM Robert Frick <rfrick@co.washington.co.us> wrote:
Good Afternoon Mr. Bowles,

  May request an extension for the Permit process on Poit # M-2019-049. I want to make sure we leave enough time to cover the process.

-- 
Rob Frick
Washington County Road & Bridge

-- 
Brock Bowles
Environmental Protection Specialist
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-- 
Rob Frick
Washington County Road & Bridge
GIS Technician

-- 
Brock Bowles
Environmental Protection Specialist
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